
14th Annual Breaking the Silence Walk 

Saturday September 23rd, 2017 

4:00 p.m. 

Crossroads “Castle” Park 

1101 N. Poplar 

FREE!  

The first 300 walkers will enjoy a Jersey Mike’s Sandwich 

This walk brought to you by: 

For More information, please contact Felicia Cummings or Brittlynn Bulgrin @ 
(307) 265-7366 


